
I started playing double bass five years ago
and joined the North Port Symphony’s
double bass section three years ago. The
repertoire is my favorite part of NPS. NPS
is a great environment to work through
challenging masterworks in a supportive
and low risk environment. My favorite
pieces were Rachmaninoff’s second
symphony and Brahms’ first symphony.

I was drawn to music because from the
very beginning it required an incredible
amount of focus. Music provided me with
goals to work towards throughout middle
and high school. I have come to love
practicing and working to achieve exciting
goals in all fields as a result of my
experience in music. Music has also always
helped me to communicate stories and
emotions that are hard to describe in
English. I find it very rewarding to perform
and share my experiences with an
audience through a medium that everyone
can understand and relate to.
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